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Dear Parents 

 

As we close for the Christmas break on Friday 16th December 2016 at 3pm, we wanted to take this 

opportunity to thank all parents for their continued support this year.   

 

Christmas 2016 has been the best yet in our school and we hope that you and your child/children have 

enjoyed it as much as we have.  It has been a pleasure to celebrate with you at our concerts and 

activities during the last two weeks.   

 

2016 has once again been an excellent year for Pallister Park Primary and I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank my wonderful staff for their commitment and dedication to the children in their 

care.  We are so lucky to have such a talented team. 

 

Friday 16th December 

We are open for business as usual and there will be a Christmas Prize Draw, all children will be 

entered.  We have also decided to make Friday a Decorate your Uniform Day.  So children can wear 

Christmas hats, or accessories to make their uniform more festive.  

 

On behalf of everyone at the school we wish you an enjoyable Christmas and a very Happy 2017.   

 

We look forward to seeing you back to school at 8.55am (8.45am for Nursery) on Wednesday 4th 

January. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Christine Wain 

Headteacher 


